MINUTES OF ACADEMIC DEANS COUNCIL

March 6, 1973

Present: Vice-President E. Edgar, Deans: N. Paraska, K. Krill, C. Vanaman; C. Aurand, R. Miller, B. Yozwiak, J. Scriven and M.J. Charignon

- The meeting was called to order by Vice-President E. Edgar at 1310.
- 2. Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as written.
- Final copies of the approved calendar and cronological calendar were distributed by Vice-President E. Edgar.
- The February 19, 1973 minutes of the Ohio Board of Regents were distributed.
- 5. Dean R. Miller moved the approval of the fall 1973 exam schedule. Seconded by Dean C. Aurand. Motion carried.
- 6. In order to qualify as making satisfactory progress toward his degree, Dean K. Krill moved that, "Foreign graduate students must be enrolled in a minimum of two courses and must complete the work satisfactorily within that quarter". Seconded by Dean J. Scriven. Motion carried.
- 7. Vice-President E. Edgar asked all Deans to review the reasons given for I grades in his school and to go over the permitted reasons for I grades with the staff.
- 8. Dean J. Scriven is to supply each school with the I grades issued by the school in the fall of 1972.
- A recommendation is to be sent to the Physical Blant Department that push buttons be used to replace keys on all passenger elevators inorder to facilitate service to the handicapped.
- The question of the curriculum committee's consideration of the faculty members to teach a proposed new course was discussed.
- 11. The progress of the OEA negotiations was discussed.
- 12. The meeting was adjourned at 1505.